
 
A M E N D E D 

Kelce College of Business 
Kelce Leadership Team Meeting 

November 2, 2021, 121 Kelce 
 

Present:  Din Cortes, Paul Grimes, David Hogard, Steve Horner, Lynn Murray 

 

1. Risk assessment survey – KLT will work on as a group on Friday and will review any additional 

information (homework) that comes in from board members. 

2. Meeting this week to discuss admin salaries (Dr. Grimes, Bryronni Ferguson & Cindy Johnson) 

3. Holiday party on 12/6/21 

a. Don Baack retirement recognition on same day, but separate – still discussing 

4. Discussed GA appointments for spring and fall semesters 

a. Mimi will collect applications from Irene and distribute to KLT 

5. Dr. Murray - Rumble in the Jungle went well on Saturday; will be attending a career fair in 

Galena, as well as a meeting in Wichita next week; professional headshot sessions for students 

in Kelce will be available with the university photographer 

6. Dr. Cortes – graduate advising is going well; PMBA – report to graduate council next week; need 

someone to teach PMBA finance course in the spring; CIS search is proceeding; MBAA students 

helped on Halloween at the YMCA – giving out treats and setting up for flu shots; 

commencement will be similar to last spring ceremony, but will do hooding; MBA reception for 

graduates on Friday of graduation in Kelce 

7. Dr. Horner – there are 8 applicants so far for the Management search; working on 22 summer 

schedule soon; attended conference in Nebraska last week – student gave presentation and was 

well received; Dr. Cummings, Dr. Cortes & Dr. Horner are meeting with Tashkent University 

representatives today about a 2+2 program; met with potential candidate for management 

position at the conference; KUSB legislation update: the Business Studies major and the Finance 

minor will be considered by Faculty Senate at the November 29 meeting.  Kelce will likely want 

some additional representation there above and beyond our Faculty Senators. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 10:00 am 


